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 Head’s Update… 

Welcome Back! 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you all for a great start to school. All our children 

have had a great week and we hope they have shared their 

excitement and achievements from lessons this week. 

This year we will be updating you all more about Online 

Safety and supporting you to support your children. I have 

attached a parent guide below with tips and support you 

may find useful. If you have any queries, please do come, 

and see me. 
 

At school, we have upgraded our online security and 

monitoring systems for our children. We are part of the 

South West Grid for Learning filtering system and we 

monitor all Online activity through a programme called 

Netsweeper, which allows us to both block and allow websites 

and monitor all Internet searches. We are confident our new 

systems will improve online safety to the highest standards 

possible for our school. 
 

Best wishes, 

Connel Boyle 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Our school 
attendance 

target is  
96% 

 
This week 

100% 

Gryphon Class 
current 

attendance 

 100% 
 
 
 

PERFECT! 

Phoenix 
Class current 

attendance 

100% 
  
 
 

PERFECT! 

Welcome to our new 
starters! 

 

Our new children have made 
a great start to school. We 
cannot believe how quickly 
they have settled in with Mrs 
Wells, Mrs Lock and Miss 
Darroch. 
 

Also seeing our new Year 3 
children in Gryphon Class 
becoming juniors takes 
some getting used to! Our 
new Year 3s have all looked 
so proud. 
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Team Points 

2022/23 Winners 

MARCUS 

 

Malala 26 

Marcus 25 

David 23 

        

This week’s 

winners are 

Malala  
Well done!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates:  
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Headteacher drop-in sessions 

every Friday at 2.00pm. 

Mr Boyle is available for any 

parent to drop in to see him 

without the need for an 

appointment. Please do feel free 

to use this session to answer any 

queries you may have. 

 

Friday Family Assemblies 
Come and join us every Friday at 

2.45pm. We look forward to seeing 

you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Gold Winners 
 

Silver Winners 
 

Bronze Winners 
 

Headteacher’s Award 

  Ruby    Jasmine 
 

Guiding Stars 

    Amelia    Austin 
 

Congratulations 

to this week’s 
winners! 

Science Investigations 
begin! 

Our biology topic began 
this week with our children 
recalling their previous 
knowledge about the 
human body.  
 

Our Gryphons drew around 
a friend and had to place 
human organ pictures 
where they thought they 
should be. 
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